Australian Girls Choir - Kew Venue

St Hilary’s Anglican Church —12 John Street, Kew AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

Parking is available on John Street, Alfred Street or Rowland Street. Limited parking onsite via Rowland Street.
Please arrive to the church entrance on John Street where you will be met by an AGC staff member.

Parking is available on - NER T
surrounding streets

Please meet at the en-
trance of the church

Small carpark available onsite —
enter via Rowland Street




